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Holy Name School provides a Catholic education within an atmosphere of academic excellence.  While providing  

Catholic values, students are challenged to do their best, to nurture their gifts and talents,  

and to develop curiosity, creativity, and critical thinking. 

Holy Name School strives to produce confident, competent, and caring individuals who can work cooperatively,  

show respect for one another, and who demonstrate an understanding  

and appreciation of Catholic values. 

Accredited by the New England Association of Schools and Colleges 
 

Holy Name School 

850 Pearce Street  •  Fall River, Massachusetts 02720 

T: 508-674-9131 • F: 508-679-0571 • W: www.hnsfr.com 

Dr. Patricia M. Wardell, Principal 

Very Rev. Jay T. Maddock, VF, Director and Pastor 

 

April 26, 2016    

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back from vacation!  Each year the school time remaining after April vacation seems to evaporate; as of 

today, the last day of school for students is Wednesday, June 15th.  There are so many events planned and some 

events in the “talking stage”.  Today’s letter will include an updated April calendar and a May calendar; the latter is 

certain to be updated.  Please do not hesitate to call the school if you have any questions about events planned for the 
remainder of April, May, or June. 

A lunch menu order form for the week of May 2nd – 6th is enclosed.  If you are ordering lunch or milk, please return 

the order form with payment by Thursday, April 28th.    

Please remember – tomorrow evening, April 27th, is Holy Name’s “Free Funderful Family Night” from 6 p.m. to 

7:30 p.m.  Another flyer in included with today’s letter. 

Parents of the Class of 2017 will meet in the Computer Room on Thursday, April 28th at 6:30 p.m. 

There will be another Family Movie Night on Friday, April 29th from 6 p.m. to 8 p.m. in the Parish Center;   
admission is $1 per family.   A flyer is included with today’s letter; please complete the form with “Family Name” 
and “Number attending”.  Thank you. 

The school has received a few flyers which are included in today’s letter.  The first deals with the Fall River 

Symphony In Memoriam Concert to be held at the Cathedral of St. Mary of the Assumption is coming Sunday, 

May 1st at 4 p.m. - Ticket are $15 – Children and Students are free.  The second is a summer camp for singers and 

actors.  Usually our Music Teacher gives the information to students individually; since Mrs. Boardman is away this 

week, the letter and flyer are included.  The third flyer is about a Day of Reflection for girls ages 14-18; since some 

of our 8th grade girls are 14, we want them to have this information.  

Important Reminders:   

 Holy Name School’s Spring Gala is this Saturday, April 30th at Whites of Westport.  Tickets to the Gala as 

well as raffle tickets for the special basket are available.  Please see Carly White, Gina Orlando-Medeiros, or 

Jayme Chippendale. 

 Alternate uniform options begin next week - May 1st- Student/Parent Handbook pages 15 – 17.  

 The Mother / Son Paw Sox event is Sunday, May 15th at 1:05 p.m. at McCoy Stadium, Pawtucket, RI.  The 

tickets cost $8 per person and include a $2 credit which can be used at the concession stand.  After the game 

children will be allowed on the field to run the bases.  There is an informational/registration flyer included 

with today’s letter.  If you need more information, please contact Donna Costa. 

The Adult Education Class – Theology of the Body” meets this Thursday, April 28th at 6:30 p.m. in the Computer 

Room. 

Sincerely, 

 

Patricia M. Wardell 
Principal 


